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RECOMMENDATION  
Update and Discussion  
 
DISCUSSION 
Daniel Porras met with Low Desert Rock and Supply and discussed the various items on the 
installation of the entry sign at the median at Palm Drive near I-10. Low Desert Rock and Supply 
is currently finding an alternative rock that will properly fit within the median of Palm Drive near 
I-10. After that rock is delivered it will be inspected for final approval. The Original rock will be 
reserved for an alternate location that may have the appropriate space needed.  
 
*Original rock cost was estimated at $7,000 
 
*Cost of new rock is not to exceed $7,000 with final cost determined after it is selected. 
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